
 
 

Sunset Hill Neighborhood Association 
 

 
Lawrence Transportation Commission 
Charlie Bryan, Chair 
 
September 8, 2017 
 
Dear Commissioners, 

I am writing to lend the support of the Sunset Hill Neighborhood 
Association Executive Committee to the proposal for traffic calming devices 
on Rockledge Rd. between Sixth St. and Ninth St.  Since traffic speeds 
measured by city personnel meet the conditions required for such devices, 
the Executive Committee believes traffic calming devices are justified and 
we support their installation. 

We would also like to request that the speed limit on this street be posted 
at both ends of this section of road.   

Thank you all for your work to make Lawrence safer for all residents! 

 

Best regards, 

Gary Webber 

President, Sunset Hill Neighborhood Association 


